
----- Original Message -----  
From: Anandra George  
To: John Watson  
Cc: dave@bkbh.com  
Sent: Monday, October 01, 2007 3:33 PM 
Subject: Retraction of Statements - John Watson case 
 
Retraction of Statements given by Anandra George regarding John Watson v. Devra West  
 
To the attention of Mr. Dave Mc Lean: 
 
I, Anandra George, wish to retract statements given by me in the case of John Watson v. Devra 
West. The statements were made under duress from Ms. West, my employer at the time.  
 
Ms. West edited the statements herself, and verbally threatened to fire me if I did not include the 
information that she supplied me with. At no time was I privy to the details of the private 
discussions between John Watson and Ms. West, and therefore any statements I made should 
have no bearing on the case 
. 
This statement is given freely on Monday, October 1st, 2007. 
 
Signed, 
 
Anandra George 
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